SOUTH MAIN

CHURCH OF CHRIST
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Communion kits are available at the
Visitor’s Center.
Please pick up enough for
you and your family as

you enter the auditorium.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available at the
Visitor’s Center should you have

need or want of these items.
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SOuTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST
402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597
Henderson, TX 75653-1597
(903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409
Website: www.southmainchurch.com

Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM
Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM
Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM
Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest
Password: SouthMainl16

_GWB_
WM?W%WW

WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN
Jury 9, 2023

WELCOME
PRAISE LEADER - Travis Birdwell

On Zion's Glorious Summit - # 227
It Is Well with My Soul - # 490
What a Day That Will Be - Hol6

PRAYER - David Chenault

SCRIPTURE READING
Psalm 145:8-14

When I Survey the Wondrous Cross - H# 315

THE LORD’S SUPPER - Doug Hopkins
PRAYER FOR OFFERING

A New Creature - # 619

MESSAGE - Bob Payne
“Musts of Salvation”
John 3:1-9

Do You Know My Jesus? - H# 943
My Hope is Built on Nothing Less - H# 538

CLOSING PRAYER - Nik Henry

“Depart in Peace” (Luke 2:29)
Please silence all cell phones and pagers.

CCLI # 290723
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BoB & ROSEMARY PAYNE & Focus NE IN CAR-
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PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Elizabeth Bazaldua, DJ Bird-
well, Alyssa Blalack, Lilly Blalack, Pat Brack, Don Brooks, Keith
Brown, Kathy Buckner, Christy Burkhalter, Tony Clark, Lisa Cor-
bell, Layton Cummings, Eleanor Cox, Daryl & Whitney Davis, Joe
& Kathy Davis, Michael Dorsey, Roy Dorsey, Steve Dyer, Randy
Fletcher, Blake Foster, Tami Hale, Harvey Hand, Roy Hunt, Linda
Jamison, Bob Kessler, Glenn Kleeburg, Tyler Line, Pat Lynch,
Cody Orms, Bob Payne, Jennifer Payne, Bette Pilkinton, Rusty
Ressler, James Rowell, Mia Seely, Bill Sherrill, Chris Stewart,
Bailey Thornton, Christina Vanover, Christy Wade, Linda Warner

To remain on the prayer list, please notify the office with an
update at your earliest convenience.

SUMMER SERIES

Please join us at 6:30 PM each Wednesday evening for
our summer Series to hear some great messages present-
ed by some of our willing and capable men.

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT

Michelle Haley
U SN0 J
ELDERS:
Travis Birdwell.............. travisbirdwell1 @aol.com
David Chenault................ dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis................ bobbydtxu222(@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins................. dougndiann(@gmail.com
Bob Payne................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe....................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers........................ brivers(@eastex.net

PuLPIT MINISTER:
Bob Payne:.................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:
David Chenault:........... dhchenault@gmail.com.com

CHILDREN’S MINISTER:
Janet Thompson:................ drjanett55(@gmail.com
CHURCH SECRETARY:

Reneé Hampton:......... office@southmainchurch.com

CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:...................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:
Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt
DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Jim Smith
Ken Sabella Dodd Vinson
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Harry Chenault,
Ann Bradshaw,

Bridget Linthicum!!!

SYMPATHY

We extend our sympathy to Jamie & Regina Sugg and
Family at the loss of Regina’s uncle, Jimmy Smith, who
passed away on Thursday, June 29th. The service is pend-
ing in New Braunfels.

We also extend our sympathies to the family of James
Rowell who passed away Sunday, July 2nd, in Oklahoma.
The funeral service is 10:00 AM Monday morning, July
10th at Crawford A. Crim Funeral Home with visitation this
afternoon (Sunday) from 4-6:00 PM.

ScHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE

The Annual Yates Park School Supply Train is scheduled for
Friday, August 4th, 8 AM - Noon at the Henderson Civic Cen-
ter at Lake Forest Park. Supplies are being collected now thru
the end of July. Please bring your donations to the building by
Sunday, July30th. Thank you for your generosity!

DIRECTORY UPDATES

Picture Dates are scheduled for July
23rd and 30th!! Bobby and Dicky will be
available before and after classes those
two Sunday mornings (in the room
across from the nursery) to snap your
picture.

If you are new to South Main, we really want to include
you in the pictorial directory! If you have had family chang-
es since your last photo, you may want to consider updat-
ing with a current picture; if your contact info has changed,
we encourage you to complete a new informational sheet.

If you already have a favorite family photo, you can email
a digital copy to the office.
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